
                
 

The board met with 24 board members/staff and 1 guest 

from 21 different congregations and all 5 districts and Christian Church Foundation.   
The Board met using ZOOM. 

 

• Financial reports with information through May 30, 2023 were reviewed 
and received for file 

• All staff members provided reports of their work, some of which are now 
posted online. 

• The Board heard reports from Executive Committee, Women’s Ministry, 
Commission on Ministry, New Church Team, Commission on Finance & 
Administration, Goals & Directions Committee, Anti-Racism Team, 
Pastoral Relations Committee, and Personnel Committee. 

• Received an extensive report by Christian Church Foundation staff 
member, Monica Myers Greenberg, to help to interpret our invested 
funds.  In addition, the Regional Staff provided a listing with bios of all 
named funds to learn about the persons remembered/honored by the 
funds. 

• Voted to call Rev. Renee Bridwell as Interim Regional Minister to begin 
August 18 on recommendation of the Regional Personnel Committee.   

• Received updates on a variety of regional projects underway. 

• Discussed the completed sale of the Myrtle Creek Property owned by the 
regional church to a local daycare center.  Gratitude expressed to the 
Executive Committee for the many details handled to make this sale 
move to completion.   

• Received reports of the work of the governing document review task 
force and the regional elders, both of which submitted written reports to 
the board which are recorded in the minutes. 

• The board closed with a communion service led by Doug Wirt and Cathy 
Myers Wirt. 


